Mach Simons
403 P
Martin Luther King Blvd
Las Vegas, Nevada
702.374.9340
Wednesday, June 5, 2010
Mercy Rogers
622 Broadway
New York, NY 10012
212.789.0004
Dear Mercy,
It has been long since I have heard from you. Hope you and kids are in the best of your health. With this letter, I a going to announce the happy news of my son Harry’s wedding to Merlyn John. Harry and Merlyn have known each other for five years and have decided to tie the knot later this Year. Merlyn is also from Las Vegas. The wedding will take place in Las Vegas but the date is not finalized yet.  Once it is done we will inform you at the earliest.
We are excited about the event and Sarah is already busy with the renovation of our house. Please inform Roger about this and looking forward to meet you and your family soon.
Regards,
Mach

